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We're all a little bit more connected than we think 

A special Refugee Week screening of the documentary Watandar. 

When former Afghan Refugee and photographer, Muzafar Ali, discovers that 
Afghans have been an integral part of Australia for over 160 years, he begins to 

photograph their descendants in a search to define his own new Afghan-
Australian identity. Then the Taliban take over Afghanistan and his old country 

comes calling. 

Watandar is presented by HARAR as part of Refugee Week and proudly 

supported by Southern Grampians Shire Council. All proceeds from the 

screening will go to support HARAR’s activities in supporting refugees. 

Monday 19 June 

7:15 pm 

Hamilton Cinema 

All tickets $15.00 
The film maker will join us via Zoom for a post-film discussion 


